
Access to processes at the state capitol has always been an issue for people who live outside of the immediate vicinity of Salem. In 
the past, we did not have the technology that would make remote access possible. Now that the technology exists and most of us 
have become proficient with it because of COVID-19, we should continue using i so that citizens across Oregon have equal access 
to the legislative processes that impact all of our lives. Thank you for considering my testimony. 


